
Dear Parent Chaperone, 
 

Thank you for volunteering to chaperone on our fourth 
grade field trip to Legoland on Thursday, December 6th. 
Please sign in at the office Thursday morning, then head 
down to your child’s room by 9:00 a.m.  At that time you 
will receive the list of students you will be responsible for 
on the field trip, and we will go over some rules and 
expectations with the class.  There is enough room on the 
bus for parents to ride with us.  You can ride separately if 
you prefer.  The address to Legoland is ​4240 Baldwin Rd, 
Auburn Hills, MI 48326 in the Great Lakes Crossing Mall. 
Please make sure you pack a lunch for yourself and your 
child, as there will not be time to purchase food in the 
Food Court.  We will load up onto the bus as soon as it 
arrives at Snow School around 9:00 or 9:15 a.m.  The bus 
will return to Snow by 2:30 p.m.  We will be exploring 
Legoland first, then eating lunch in the Food Court area, 
before heading back to school.   Once again, thank you for 
volunteering your time to help chaperone on this amazing 
field trip.  Get ready to have a great time! 
 
Thank you, 
Ms. Shene and Ms. Guadiana  






